
 

GREY FOREST UTILITIES 

Volunteer Opportunities 

GFU’s Motto: “Real People Who Care” 

GFU takes pride in it’s community involvement and will continue to 

sponsor events in the communities we serve in 2025.  However, we 

will also have opportunities where we can provide service. GFU will 

be volunteering at Cornyval in May, please contact Cynthia if you are 

interested in volunteering.  Volunteering is a great way to keep in 

touch with the community and neighbors we serve.  It is also a great 

way to demonstrate that we are, “Real People Who Care”. 

 

Employee Spotlight 

Marlene Sims, Customer Service - GFU acknowledges and 

appreciates great service!  Thank you for providing the quality 

service our customers write about, such as Mr. J. Gonzalez: 

“My thanks to Marlene Sims for helping me change my 

automatic billing, updating my address, answering my 

questions, and being very patient with me!”  J. Gonzalez, 

GFU Customer.    

Dates to Remember: 

Jan 20th—Martin Luther King-Observed Holiday  

Jan 28th—City of Grey Forest Council Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 

Jan 29th— Grey Forest Utilities Board of Trustees Meeting @ 6:30 

p.m. 

January 2025 

 

Monthly Newsletter 

Hello 2025! 

In an effort  to increase awareness and keep 

everyone informed, GFU is kicking off the 

New Year with a Monthly Newsletter.  The 

newsletter will feature community projects 

and events, sponsorships, employee 

birthdays, team buildings, upcoming 

trainings, etc... 

If you have news you would like to include in 

an upcoming newsletter, please email 

cprieto@gfugas.com. 

14570 Bandera Road 

Helotes, TX 78023 

January Birthdays 

   Alex Gonzalez 

Jan 23rd 


